
 

 

April 22, 2022 

Mr. Donald Schuette 
Director of Electric Utilities 
City of Jackson, MO 
101 Court Street 
Jackson, MO 63755 

 

RE: Bid Acceptance Recommendation 

 Wedekind 73 Pole Replacement Project 

Dear Mr. Schuette: 

After evaluating the bid received for the Wedekind 73 Pole Replacement Project on April 14, 2022, Allen 
& Hoshall recommends accepting the unit price bid from Power Line Consultants L.L.C., of 
Farmington, Missouri in the amount of Three hundred fifty-seven thousand one hundred twenty-five 
dollars and zero cents. $357,125.00.  Power Line Consultants was one of four bidders.   
 
See attached Bid Tabulation.   
 
If there are any questions, please contact me at 901.261.4732 

Sincerely, 

 

Allen & Hoshall 

 

Bobby Davidson 

   
Cc: Scott Burleson P.E., Allen & Hoshall 

 Ed Bousson, Allen & Hoshall 
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BID TABULATION 
LABOR & Material 

 
Wedekind 73 Pole Replace 

 
City of Jackson MO  
Electric Department 

 
BID OPENING: April 14, 2022 2:00 PM 

 
 

Bidder             Total Bid Price   
 

 
 
 Chain Electric, Inc.    NO BID   
 
 Desoto County Electric, Inc.    NO BID   
 
 Intergrated Power Company    NO BID   
 
 Killen Contractors   $459,193.44   
 
 MDR Construction, Inc.   NO BID   
 
 Service Electric Co.     $559,335.68   
 
 Power Line Consultants    $357,125.00  * 
 
 William E. Groves Const, Inc.    $792,586.37   
 
          
  
          
 
 
       
   

  
 
 

Labor & Material Bid includes Total Unit Bid plus $30,000.00 Authorized Contract Amendments 
Low Bid has been corrected for clerical error. 

 
 

  


